McDonald County Commission—Minutes

March 31, 2014

Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner
John Bunch- Eastern Commissioner
David Holloway- Western Commissioner

Barbara Williams- County Clerk
General Business
John Joines, Tony Wright & Donna White with Economic Security Corp. of Southwest Area, also
present were Paige Behm and Maria De La Torre with McDonald County Health Department to
discuss some of the required statutes they must follow at this time. Commissioner Bunch stated he
feels that a need for the service the Health Department provides is apparent; however, he feels
when minors are treated or provided with forms of contraception that the parents or guardians
should be informed and kept in the loop. Presiding Commissioner Lindquist stated all were
concerned about our youth and their health but this is an area that must be addressed in Jefferson
City and Washington D.C. to change some of the statutes the health department must comply with.

Later in the day, Tucker Jobs with Senator Sater's office called to ask the Commission to be in
Jefferson City at 1:30pm for a hearing concerning the power line being proposed by SWEPCO.
Commission agreed and will be attending the hearing April 1st, 2014 in Jefferson City.
ADJOURN
Commission will reconvene on April 2nd 2014
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